17. NZ COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE 2009
The Board’s approval was sought to a request for funding to enable planning to begin for the NZ
Community Board Conference 2009 which is being hosted by the Christchurch City Council, and the
nomination of two Community Board members to be part of the Planning Committee.

The Board resolved to:

(@ Allocate $2,000 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund for the planning of the New Zealand
Community Board Conference 2009.

(b)  Nominate the Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson as members of the 2009 Community Board
Conference Planning Committee.
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